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I am opposed to house bill SB210  that seeks to end mail in voting in Oregon. 

Our state’s mail in voting is a very successful, citizen friendly and a well run, highly 

respected equitable and safe voting system. 

I am opposed to ending a system that works well and  going back to other methods 

that are  fraught with problems. 

 

We have a safe effective system that is respected in our state and country. The only 

people that would wish to get rid of it, are people that do not wish for a democracy to 

work properly. Or put another way they want to make it harder for people to vote. 

 

 


